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Hello, I have already expressed my objections to this proposal, but unfortunately do not have the registration number.... I
welcome the opportunity to reinforce my position. My prime consideration is the loss of productive farmland in this area,
the upheaval caused by the construction and the environmental impact. The developers have made it clear that the choice
of site is purely profit based, there are more suitable sites for the needed alternative energy sources, but this one seems to
minimise the financial outlay, thus boosting the returns, none of which affect the end users prices....Their whole application
is inconsiderate and some what amateurish, from the inaccurate output claims, to making last minute changes etc, also
the supply chain has some very dubious links as highlighted by our MP Alicia Kearns.... I do appreciate the need to
diversify our energy supplies, but If this is given the go ahead I will be very disappointed in our decision makers.....


